
Freshwater Mollusk Conservation Society 
13th Biennial Workshop in Auburn, AL 

March 4-7, 2024 
 
Dear FMCS Supporter: 

 
The Freshwater Mollusk Conservation Society’s (FMCS) 2024 Workshop will be held in Auburn, 
Alabama March 4-7, 2024. The goal for this workshop is to bring researchers and managers together 
to discuss and advance environmental tolerance and ecophysiology methodology to aid in recovery 
and management of our aquatic resources. The mixers, breaks, and meals provide opportunities for 
networking among members and attendees. 

The FMCS is a not-for-profit, dedicated to the advocacy and conservation science of freshwater 
mollusk resources. The FMCS workshop provides a great opportunity to network and build 
relationships with conservation professionals from state and federal government, academia, 
industry, and conservation organizations. The Society has a membership of 500, and 150 
members generally attend the biennial workshop.  These professionals are constantly working to 
conserve freshwater mollusks, and we need your help. We are requesting monetary sponsorship 
to help cover the costs of the symposia facilities and activities. 

Below is a breakdown of our sponsorship levels. Please visit our sponsorship tab on the 
Events page of the FMCS website to complete your sponsorship contribution:  

https://molluskconservation.org/EVENTS/2024WORKSHOP/2024_FMCS-Workshop.html  
 

All Sponsor Contributions Include Recognition in the Meeting Program 

 
River 

 
>$2000 

 
Two Complimentary Registrations (One Virtual and One In-Person), 
Logo on Website Registration Page, Recognition in the Program 

 
Stream 

 
$1000- 
$2000 

 
One Complimentary Registration (Virtual or In-Person), Logo on Website 
Registration Page, Recognition in the Program 

 
Eddy 

 
$500-$999 

 
Logo on Website Registration Page and Recognition in the Program 

 
Mussel 

 
$100-$499 

 
Recognition in the Program 

 
 

Thank you and we look forward to your sponsorship, 
 

David Foltz II (dafoltz@edge-es.com) and Alan Christian (achristian@ursinus.edu) 
 
 

Not-for-Profit (501-(c) 3 corporation FMCS Federal Tax Identification Number – 43-1855280) 
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